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Holiday Dates 2021 

NON PUPIL DAYS 

Monday 5th July 

Summer Break: 

Pupils Finish Wednesday 

21st July at 1:00pm 

 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS 

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021  

Friday 17th Dec 2021 

Friday 11th Feb 2022 

Friday 27th May 2022 

Monday 4th July 2022 

 

SEPTEMBER 2021 

Pupils Return: Thur 2nd Sept 

 

OCTOBER HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Fri 22nd Oct 

Pupils Return: Mon 1st Nov 

 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Pupils finish: Thur 16th Dec 

Pupils Return: Tues 4th Jan 

 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thur 10th Feb 

Pupils Return: Mon 21st Feb 

 

MENU MONDAY 21st 

June WEEK 1 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, 
Teachers are currently writing your child's 

annual report and these will be with you on 

Friday 16th July. There won't be any SATs 

or phonics check results this year as they 

have been cancelled. 

In September we will be changing the timings 

of our school day. The shorter lunch break 

has been really successful so we will continue 
with a 45 minute lunch break. All classes will 

then be able to finish at 3.00pm. The start 

time and drop off arrangements will remain 

the same.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Valerie Rose 

 

EXCITING NEWS ABOUT 

NURSERY 
From September Nursery hours will be from 

changing to 9am to 3pm and we are offering 

30 hours of funding for your children aged 3 

or above. Please contact the school office if 

you are interested in a full time place for 

your child on 01255 424328 and please share 

this with your friends and family outside of 

the school community. Any questions please 

ring us or pop into the school office. 

 

OCTOPUS AHOY 

The Octopus Ahoy! 

launch is fast 

approaching. As you 

know, our school has 

an octopus sculpture 

featuring in this trail 

and we encourage you 

to download the free 

Octopus Ahoy! app 

find our school's 

octopus location and 

go and see it this 

summer. The trail 

takes place 25th 

June-5th Sept please 
see next page for 

more details. 

NEW SCHOOL PETS 

This week someone 

kindly donated two 

guinea pigs for us to 

have as school pets. 

All the children will 

be involved in caring 

for them therefore if 

your child has any 

allergies to them 

please let the school 

office know asap. Also 

if you have any spare 
green veggies or 

carrots our little 

furry friends will be 

very grateful.  
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